
4th & 5th September - Inset 

days.  School closed 

6th September - Return to 

school 

10th September - Year 6 

Whole Class Parent Meeting, 

3pm 

11th September - Year 3 

Whole Class Parent Meeting, 

3pm 

12th September - Years 1 & 2 

Whole Class Parent Meeting, 

3pm 

17th September - Year 5 

Whole Class Meeting, 3pm 

19th September - Poltair 

taster day (Year 6) 

20th September - Year 4 

Whole Class Meeting, 3pm 

Forthcoming Events 

Newsletter 
20th July 2018 

Tyler Nursery 

The Whole Class Reception ME 

The Whole Class Reception KE 

Alfie Yr 1 

The Whole Class Yr 1/2 

Bella Yr 2 

The Whole Class Yr 3 

The Whole Class Yr 4 

The Whole Class Yr 5 

The Whole Class Yr 6 

 

Stars of 

the Week  

School’s Out For Summer 

What a year it has been.  It’s 

hard to believe that it’s over    

already. 

We’ve had such an amazing 

time, with so many fantastic 

events and memories made 

throughout the year. 

The children have been fantastic 

and achieved so much. 

Year 6 have said their official 

farewells and held their leavers’ 

assembly. We will miss you all 

and wish you the very best for 

the future. 

We hope you all have a safe and 

wonderful summer holiday.  We 

look forward to seeing all of our 

returning pupils again on 6th 

September. 



Menu Choices 6th & 7th September  

Sandy Hill 

Academy 

Contact us: 

 

Sandy Hill Academy 

St Austell 

Cornwall 

PL25 3AT 

 

Tel:  01726 75858 

 

Email: 

info@sandyhill.org.uk  

We aim to be 

STARS 

Awards 

• Self motivated 

• Thinkers 

• Aspirational 

• Resilient 

• Supportive 

Social Media 

Find us on: 

 

  

 

  

Attendance 

Whole School : 96.41%  

W/E: 20th July 2018 

Government satisfactory attend-

ance for a pupil is 96%.  

Mrs Edyvean – 96.29% 

Mrs Evans – 94.46%    

Miss Bawden - 96.48%   

Mrs Matthews - 97.18%   

Miss Bussandri - 96.24%   

Mr Walker - 97.92%   

Mr Lockett - 97.25%   

Miss O’Brien - 95.94%   

Mrs Rundle - 95.96%   

Menu  

Week beginning:  

Monday 10th September 2018  

Menu Choice - Week  2 

www.sandyhill.org.uk 

@sandyacademy 

Sandy Hill Academy 

Don’t forget to visit 

the class blogs via our 

own website for latest 

news and pictures 

from each class. 

Times Table Stars 

  Lillie    - Yr 1 

  Tommy - Yr 4 

  Alfie  - Yr 5 

 

ParentPay 
 
Please be aware that we will no longer accept cash or cheques from September. 
All trips, events and meals can be paid for via ParentPay. You will also be able to 
book Kids Club via this system. A letter will be sent home in due course explaining 
this. If you don’t know your login details or are having any difficulties with 
ParentPay please contact the office who will be happy to help you. 

Gold Merit: 

Jacob - Year 2 

Bailey - Year 2 

 

Platinum Merit: 

Connor - Year 2 

Harry - Year 2 

 

Rocket Reader: 

Tayla - Year 1 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have 

received awards this week.  

The kitchen will be 
providing a sandwich 
option only on the first 
two days back in Sep-
tember (6th & 7th), due 
to the refurbishment of 
our kitchen.  
 
Please either select 
the sandwich option 
(ham or cheese) on 

these days, or provide 
your child with a home 
packed lunch. Thank 
you. 

 
 

/www.parentpay.com

